
We write in support of Senator John Madigan’s Bill – Health Insurance 
Amendment Bill 2013.

Apparently it is now possible to obtain a Medicare Rebate for an abortion 
done for the purpose of sex balance in the family.   This very often 
means that baby girls are being aborted because of cultural preferences 
for boys.

We call upon our senators to withdraw funding for this reprehensible 
practice.

Yours sincerely

Mary & Fred Mauloni


